
I live at Running Stream on a farming property and our community is currently 
enduring the impact of a coal exploration licence.   
 
Many of the local community members dearly hope a mining licence will not 
be granted as it is unknown what effect mining will have on our precious water 
resource. Many farmers depend on the underground aquifers to water stock. 
How will they farm without water? It is too late once the water is gone. 
 
Kind regards 
Prudence Woods 
 


